
From: Whisennant, Denise A 
Sent: 
To: 

Friday, December 07, 2018 2:10 PM 
Lugo, Jo A; Bachteler, James J 

Subject: FW: Rezoning on 62nd ave N 

Good afternoon Jo and James, ~ 

This is a citizen letter we just received for #18-1899A (Z/ Lu.)?-11-18). Can you insert this into the files that are headed 
to the BCC hearing on the 11th7 

Thank you and have a great weekend, 
Denise Whisennant 
Planning Technician 
Pinellas County Planning Department 
Phone (727)464-5086 
dwhisennant@co.pinellas.fl.us 

(tell us how we are doing!) www.pinellascounty.org/surveys/plan 

Follow Pinellas County: 

1°1°1°1°1 www.pinellascounty.org 
Subscribe to county updates and news 

All government correspondence is subject to the public records law. 

From: Zoning 
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2018 2:02 PM 
To: Whisennant, Denise A <dwhisennant@co.pinellas.fl.us> 
Subject: FW: Rezoning on 62nd ave N 

From: bigbudtruck@gmail .com fmailto:bigbudtruck@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2018 12:27 PM 
To: Zoning <zoning@co.pinellas.fl .us> 
Subject: Rezoning on 62nd ave N 

I am a resident of Bonnie Bay with kids that went to Rawlings and Pinellas Park Middle School. In my opinion 
putting low cost housing there on a walking route to and from a elementary and middle school is a mistake. 
Not to mention the lack of overseeing these properties to make sure they are clean and well maintained. I am 
worried about the people that move in after Habitat for Humanity is done vetting the family. This has been my 
home for 13 years and I am concerned this will have a adverse effect on the safety, beauty and value of the 
houses in my community. I strongly wish you to reconsider this site. 
Thank you 
Robbie Corey 

1 


